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Mr. Christopher J. Kirkpatrick
Secretary of the Commission
Office of the Secretariat
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
Three Lafayette Centre
1155 21st Street, NW
Washington, DC 20581

Re: Delisting of World Cotton Contract
Submission Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Act and Regulation 40.6

Dear Mr. Kirkpatrick:

Pursuant to Section 5c(c)(1) of the Commodity Exchange Act, as amended, and Commodity
Futures Trading Commission Regulation (“Commission”) 40.6(a), ICE Futures U.S., Inc. (“IFUS” or
“Exchange”) hereby notifies the Commission that the Exchange delisted all World Cotton Futures
Contract delivery months after the close of trading on June 9, 2017. There was no open interest in any
delivery month that was delisted.

If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the undersigned at 212-748-
4021 or (jason.fusco@theice.com).

Sincerely,

Jason V. Fusco
Assistant General Counsel
Market Regulation

Enc.


